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CHARITY FILM 
AWARD 
Some of you may remember Ruth, one 
of our Community Health Promoters, 
who featured in a beautiful film last year 
that was produced by Spotlight on Africa 
supporter Philip Lee Harvey. Well the film 
is now up for an award! 

‘Ruth’s Story’ has been entered into the 
2021 Charity Film Awards, testament 
to the brilliance of the film and Phillip’s 
talent. You can see the nomination here:

https://smileymovement.org/
organisations/harpenden-spotlight-on-

africa
Its entry will help publicise Spotlight on 
Africa to an even wider audience, so 
please support our work by visiting the 
link above. It takes less than a minute to 
vote!

Ruth’s Story by Philip Lee Harvey
has been entered for an award

Voting Now Open

VOTE NOW!

WORLD AIDS 
DAY 
World AIDS Day takes place on the 1st 
December every year. It’s an opportunity 
for people worldwide to show support for 
those living with HIV and to remember 
those who have lost their lives to an AIDS-
related illness.

Our Community Health Promoters carried 
out activities over 3 days, consisting of 
HIV testing by lab technicians in the field
Continued on p2, col3
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FORGING LINKS - TRANSFORMING COMMUNITIES

ROOF TRUSSES GO UP
At the Maternity Centre construction site, the carpenters have been busy working on 
the roof trusses. These have now been finished and are starting to be installed onto 
the building.

WORLD AIDS 
DAY
Continued from p1

and at the Health Centre, education to 
increase awareness of the disease, and 
counselling for those who needed it. 

CHRISTMAS APPEAL SUCCESS
A huge THANK YOU to everyone that donated via the Big Give website to support our 
Christmas Appeal. We are delighted to report that we reached our target which will 
provide vital funding for the Health Clinic and team of Community Health Promoters.

Spotlight is run entirely by volunteers, 
so over 95p of every £1 you donate 

goes directly to our projects. 
With Gift Aid, this increases  

to over £1.21! 

We are always looking for new volunteers
If you would like to get involved  

please email  
enquries@hsoa.org.uk

Keep up to date
Please LIKE us on Facebook and FOLLOW 

us on Twitter to keep up to date  
on all our news


